
HANOVER TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
61 Highland Avenue, Whippany NJ   07981 

 
Phone (973) 515-2413  Fax (973) 515-2477 

 
Office of the Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds 

 
 

Annual AHERA Asbestos Notice for School Year 2023-2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and/or Staff Members: 
 
 
This notice is posted on our district website to comply with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency 
Response Act (AHERA).  Bee Meadow, Memorial Junior, Mountview Road and Salem Drive 
Schools all have Asbestos Management Plans on file. 
 
This plan is updated twice annually after any and all asbestos containing material is re-inspected. 
 
 
The district’s designated contact person is: 

 
Thomas Gaveglio, Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds 

Business phone number 973-515-2413 
e-mail: thomas.gaveglio@hanovertwpschools.org 

 
 
Mr. Gaveglio maintains and updates the management plans and is available to parents, guardians 
and staff members for information concerning Asbestos AHERA.  

 


